
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 21st October 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you have a lovely half term break, see you all on Monday 

31st October. 

Attendance 

 

Last week 50 children out 

of  55 received Dojo 

points for being in school 

all week. 

 Forest School  

 

The groups for Forest School 

will change after half term. 

Please see the lists below and 

send your children in ‘play clothes’ on the 

correct day.  The children will also need 

to bring in their own named welly boots. 

Monday 31st 

October 

RSD 

Thursday 3rd  

November 

RAB 

Sadie 

Alfred  

Elsie-Mae 

Luke 

Elijah 

Jasper  

Freya 

Frederick 

Ace 

Imogen 

Wyatt 

Olivia 

Archie 

Penny  

Ellis 

Bowie 

Milly 

Louis 

Rudy 

Marnie-Rae  

Jack 

Freddie 

Max 

Lacey 

Cassidy 

Raemarni  

Ripley  

Phonics 

 

After half term we will be learning our 

next digraph which is ff.  Please explain 

to your child that a digraph is two  

letters that make one sound.  Please  

explain to your child that this digraph is 

found in the middle and at the end of 

words, so you will need to break it 

down for them.   
 

Here are the sounds for next week... 

 

 

 

 

 

Please upload a short video on to Class 

Dojo of your child using the pure 

sounds talking about their objects.   

 

Our story of the week will be 

The Little Red Hen, please  

enjoy this story together over 

the half term break. 

 

Our poem this week has been ‘A Basket 

of Apples.”  Please ask your 

child to teach you the words 

and actions. 

 

Over the half term break please… 
 

• Chat 

• Play and 

• Read aloud 

 

on a daily basis. 


